
“ROOM FOR 2ND GENERATION” PROJECT 

EMBASSY OF PEACE, SOFIA, BULGARIA, 

AUGUST – SEPTEMBER 2014 

The National Committee of UM Bulgaria is grateful to brothers from our community for the successful 
implementation of the project "Room for 2nd generation" at the Embassy of Peace in Sofia. Their joint 
efforts through investing their time and labor and sharing of responsibilities made it possible to realize this 
good idea. The repair is made entirely with funds from donations and we appreciate it very much. Thank 
you. 

 

The beginning… 

 

                                                                                                  

The process… 



This project was meant not only for the benefit of second generation children, but also as a good 
opportunity to unite the brothers from across the country to have communication and sharing. The 
process of work and mostly the final result brought satisfaction and greater confidence that together we 
can achieve more. According to the brothers, “the project shows that when the task and goal is set, with 
desire and unity we can find the needed funds... This applies to all the other things and projects that we 
want, we can and must do together as a Unification movement in Bulgaria”. 

  

The new room was presented to 2nd generation children on Sunday, 12 October 2014, after the Sunday 
school. They were very happy and will use their creativity for the furnishing of the room together with 
elders, as well as making the plans for the further activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


